
Dear South Weber Residents, 

Man, this year is flying by! It is so good to witness life gradually returning to a 

pre-COVID state. I just love seeing people smile and give hugs again; and I love 

being able to get outside and enjoy the fresh air and sunshine. Folks, we live in 

a beautiful place with amazing people. 

And speaking of amazing people, a week ago Saturday I attended a Fire Station 

Name Unveiling. The SW Fire Department gave a wonderful presentation    

honoring Wim Pluim, longtime South Weber Fire Chief who was instrumental 

in bringing the new fire station to our City. Following the fitting tribute, they 

unveiled Wim’s name on the front of the Fire Station. Next time you pass that 

way, be sure to notice the addition and remember those who have served our 

City so diligently and unselfishly. We’re the City we are today because of their 
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sacrifices. Thanks, Wim. 

And speaking of serving, you all have an opportunity to serve your City by filing your name at City Hall to run 

for Council! There will be three positions opening up by the end of the year: two council positions and a 

mayor position. You need to hurry, though; the filing deadline is June 7. Don’t let this opportunity pass you 

by. 

After two long years, the final plats and improvement plans for The Loft’s development were approved by 

Council. This is the development just south of the canal and frontage road. The developer has met all the 

code requirements and can now move forward. The final development plans look very different than the first 

few attempts; there is better traffic flow, more parking, fewer units, and a better overall design. I would like 

to thank the developer for his patience and efforts in working with the City to bring a far improved develop-

ment. I would also like to thank the citizens of South Weber for their input and involvement. Anytime a city 

has an engaged public, more thoughtful decisions are made. 

I regret to say that we will have to wait a bit longer to enjoy the new dog park by the Posse Grounds. The 

sprinklers aren’t working the way they need to, and the sod hasn’t taken root yet. Hopefully the issue will be 

solved soon. Until then, we will need to exercise just a little more patience. I’m sure it will be worth the wait. 

Well Folks, another school year is nearly ended and it’s time to enjoy summer vacation. Hope you all have a 

fantastic summer! 

-Mayor Jo 

June 
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P: 3177|F:801.479.0066|www.southwebercity.com 2021 



Call Before You Dig 

Planning on doing some landscaping this 

year? 811 is the national call-before-you-

dig phone number. Anyone who plans to 

dig should call 811 or go to our state’s 

official 811 website www.bluestakes.org/ 

before digging to request that approxi-

mate location of buried utilities be 

marked with paint or flags so that you 

don’t unintentionally dig into an under-

ground utility line. 

Before calling, please have the following 

ready: 

• The address where you plan to dig—

including the county and nearest cross 

street 

• The type of project you’re completing 

• The exact area on the property where 

you’re planning to dig. 

For more information, visit call811.com. 

 Remember– Every Dig Requires a Call. 
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Be Aware 

It is not lawful to place residential garbage in 

the commercial dumpsters at schools,    

churches, or businesses. If you have large 

items to dispose of, please take them to the 

landfill! 

Thank you! 

Code Enforcement 

City Ordinance requires that all door-to-door 

solicitors register with the City. Once they are 

registered with the City, they are issued an ID 

Badge that includes their business license 

number, their name, company name and 

contact information, and a photo of the    

person. If a solicitor comes to your door and 

they do not have a badge, please refer them 

to the City. 

If you have problems with a solicitor, please 

notify the Davis County Sheriff’s Department 

via their Non-Emergency Phone Number:   

801-444-2280. The City notifies the Davis 

County Sheriff’s Department after each solici-

tor has registered. If you have questions     

regarding business licenses, please contact 

the City Office. If you have a “NO                 

SOLICITING” sign, it MUST be honored. 

South Weber City Parks Laborer Needed 

South Weber City currently has an opening 

for a part-time Seasonal Parks Laborer. Duties 

include basic parks maintenance, weed-

eating, mowing and landscaping, edging, 

sprinkler repair, & basic building mainte-

nance. May assist Public Works Director in 

streets, storm drain, water and sewer utility 

departments. Work hours are part-time, 30 

to 35 hours per week, Monday through      

Friday, no benefits. For more information and 

application, please visit us online at: 

www.southwebercity.com/community/employment 

http://www.bluestakes.org/
call811.com
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South Weber 2021 Election Notice 

There will be a municipal general election on    

November 2, 2021 for the following offices: 

Two At-Large City Council positions (4-year term) 

Mayor (4-year term) 

The constitutional and statutory qualification    

requirements for municipal office are: 

The person is a registered voter in the municipali-

ty 

The person will be at least 18 years old at the 

time of the next election 

The person is a legal resident of the municipality 

for 12 consecutive months immediately preceding 

the date of the election. 

The person has not been convicted of a felony 

Interested parties may declare their candidacy for 

an office in person between June 1 and June 4 or 

June 7, 2021 at City Hall with the City Recorder 

located at 1600 E South Weber Dr. Between 8:00 

am and 5:00 pm. 
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What’s Your Number? 

Did you know that having numbers on your house and on the curb in front of your house are 

SUPER important for utility purposes as well as for emergency vehicles to respond quickly? 

When there is an issue with your utilities, it makes it easier for our public workers to find your 

address when there are visible house numbers up. First responders also need to locate your 

address quickly to assist you during an emergency. 

Please make sure that your numbers are a minimum of 3 inches. They must be in a color that 

contrasts with the background. Make sure you have good lighting to illuminate your house 

numbers at night. 

Save the Date 

South Weber Country Fair Days 

July 31—August 7, 2021 

Family Activity Center 

From now until the end of June, buy a 2 

month membership and get 1 month 

FREE! 

We are now officially on Summer  Hours! 

go to www.southwebercity.com for more 

info. 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for 

updated information on all things recrea-

tion! 

http://southwebercity.com/government/departments/recreation/



